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Forest School After School Club 
 
The Steeton Primary Forest School is a new and very exciting addition to our 
creative curriculum.  
 
 
A section of the school, once known as the Wild Area, behind the Reception and 
Year 5/6 classrooms, has been transformed into a tremendous outdoor learning 
space.  
 
The old shelter has been turned into a fully function classroom with power, lights, 
and heating. The outside area is haven of grassed areas, fruit trees, wooded areas 
and interlinking paths.  
 
There is enough space for children to explore within the safe knowledge that the 
area is fully fenced and secure.  
 
Mrs Kennedy who is a qualified Forest School Practitioner manages the Forest 
School. 
 
Each class has had an opportunity to use the Forest School already but now we are 
offering the opportunity to take part in a 5-week After School Forest School 
programme.  
 
These will be taking place 1/2 Termly with 3 programmes running until July and 
continuing from September 19. Numbers on each programme will be limited to 16 
children. 
 
The club will run on a Tuesday after school 3:30-5:00pm. Starting on the 5th 
March 2019. 
 
If you are interested in your child/children taking part in the club, please fill in the 
attached reply slip and return to school by Friday 15th February 2019. 
 

http://www.steeton.bradford.sch.uk/


Due to the limits on numbers it may be that your child will not be allocated a place 
until the school Year 2019/20. 
 
As this is a long-term venture, we will try to accommodate all interested children as 
soon as possible on a rolling programme. 
 
All children will still have at least termly Forest School days throughout the 
school year. 
 
If you require any more information about the club or Forest Schools in general 
please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Kennedy at school. 
 
Mr K. Wheeler 

Head of School 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------- 

 

I would like my child/ children to take part in the Forest School After School Club and 
understand this may be not until the next school year.  
 
Name of Child/Children: ________________________________________________ 
 
 
Class/classes:____________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of Parent:_____________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed Parent:________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNrQ9KT4nMkCFQVWGgodK1II5g&url=http://www.vaelsinternationalschool.com/ISA.htm&psig=AFQjCNFU-WSc9N3o6srXj65Dio0QY3LahQ&ust=1448038024562330
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiYv5_z-Z7JAhVFtRQKHdkxCxMQjRwIBw&url=https://cas.eun.org/cas/&psig=AFQjCNFDUTAlDcxasQ-f1dCxnECXhlU5Lg&ust=1448106848358666

